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This circular is to advise stakeholders of the publication of the stakeholder feedback report.

The report provides an analysis of stakeholder feedback received from three webinars held in
September 2022:

e Webinar 1 - Name change, definitions and listing criteria
e Webinar 2 - Application process, removal of devices and new cost-recovery arrangements

e Webinar 3 - New data sharing and compliance powers

All concerns and submissions in the next stages will be considered and reviewed. We are
committed to supporting and engaging with stakeholders and industry partners through the
implementation of the PL reforms.
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For more information view the Prostheses List Reform Consultation Paper 4(a) and 4(b)

Stakeholder feedback report.
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